
Hickory Nut Trail Homeowners Associa5on 
UPDATE 
June 16, 2023 
 
The annual mee5ng for all owners was held on Sunday, May 28, 2023. 
Mee5ng minutes for this mee5ng as well as the latest Board mee5ng 
have been posted to our website hntha.com 
Thanks to all that aMended. 
And a special thanks to Warren VanDenTop of Mountain View Drive for 
administering our website! 
 
The Board recently approved engaging a grading contractor to overhaul 
our culvert, ditches and general road grading. The ini5al work has been 
completed.  We have had problems finding grading contractors that 
perform up to our standards, or even showing up for appointments. 
This contractor has agreed to maintain our roads on a quarterly basis. 
We are very pleased to have accomplished this goal. Special thinks to 
Eddie Geller of Mar5n Crossing, for serving as chair of the Roads 
CommiMee and his ongoing efforts in this regard!   
If you see a clogged culvert or a ditch that needs clearing, please feel 
free to pick up a shovel and fix it.  Or let a Board member know so we 
can keep ahead of any drainage issues on our roads 
 
We welcome our newest neighbors, Lauren Johnson and Shana Brooke 
Wheeler of Mountain View Drive to our neighborhood. 
 
If you have any issues with our website, please contact Warren 
VanDenTop at wjvdt@msn.com 
 
Best regards for the summer! 
Mar5n Haber, President 
Tom Allen, Vice President 
Karen Mar5n, Secretary 
Mona Geller, Treasurer 


